

Our ref:

RCM/0424-09

Enquiries:

Peter Hawken

Telephone:

9420 5758

5 May 2009

Landfill Gas & Power Pty Ltd, Dr Steve Gould PO Box 861 Cloverdale WA 6985

Dear Steve,

As Chair of the Technical Rules Committee I would like to thank you for the valuable contribution you have made throughout the Rules revision process and towards the completion of the Final Report. The Committee's Final Report was delivered to the Economic Regulation Authority on 16 April 2009.

I believe that the Committee was extremely successful in coming to agreement on many long standing issues left unresolved since the first Committee met.

One of the recommendations of the Final Report was for the Committee to have a continuing role beyond the revisions process every two to five years and the Office of Energy will work with the Economic Regulation Authority toward this end.

My best wishes for the future.

ster Hart

Kind regards

PETER HAWKEN

CHAIR, TECHNICAL RULES COMMITTEE